Thursday Crew 05/02/24:

Thursday crew continued work on the Lower Pine reroute. We had 11 volunteers who joined Jen and Dorothy from the SRD. We all worked on a long section, about ¾ a mile from the parking area, that was very rocky and the going was slow. Other sections that we have work on this reroute have already been cleared of brush and stumps but this section was a totally new area. The weather was warm and the soil is dry. The rocks came in all shapes and sizes.  Laura Leon

Volunteers were: Claudia Bergsohn, Mike Madden, John Braly, Laura Leon, Luis Cuadros, Bruce Hansche, Byron Garner, Roland Stumpf, Bill Perkins, Eric Russell, and Steve Roholt.
Pictures by Bruce Hansche, Laura Leon and Roland Stumpf
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Claudia, Dorothy and Bill work along a sloped area.
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Luis and Jen smashing rocks- check out the smoke!
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Eric and Bruce remove a monster of a rock then fill the hole.
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Lots of long stretches with many hands working.

[image: ]   Roland standing around talking about something.
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